
 

 

8th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Superhero Party  
 
The children are really embracing their superhero topic, and as a special treat for all their hard work this 
half term we will be having an outdoor superhero party! This will include a superhero bouncy castle, 
superhero slides, superhero ball pool and superhero soft play. All the activities will take place on school 
grounds. 
 
We will be allocating half a day to each Reception class as follows: 
 
Wednesday 29th March AM: FS2FW  
Wednesday 29th March PM: FS2LT  
Thursday 30th March PM: FS2SR  
 
A contribution of £4.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the activity may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school 
office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by 
Tuesday 28th March. Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible 
for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the activity being funded by school. 
 
Please ensure your child has suitable clothing for the day. It should be comfortable for them to move 
around in and safe to wear on the bouncy castle. It is advised that children wear socks for health and 
safety reasons.  
 
We look forward to a fun filled day with the children! 
 
Kind Regards 
Laura Tracanna, Fiona Walker & Sophie Roberts 
Reception Teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Reception Superhero Party  
 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Superhero Party   [  ] 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________________ Date: _________________ 


